
From: Hindin, Jennifer [mailto:JHindin@wileyrein.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2010 2:06 PM
To: Sumita Mukhoty
Cc: rob.heath@afnltd.com; David Krech
Subject: ITC-T/C-20100706-00270 (American Fiber Network, Inc. - New Earthshell Corporation)

Dear Sumita,

This email responds to your additional question regarding the above-referenced application.

YA Offshore Global Investments, Ltd (Cayman Limited Company) and YA Offshore SPV 309 Ltd 
(Cayman Limited Company) are holding companies with ownership interests that are held by 
numerous investors, none of whom have a proportionate right to a 10% or greater indirect 
aggregate ownership interest in AFN.

Please feel free to contact Rob Heath of AFN or me with any additional questions.

Best regards,
Jen
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